
From: BARTHOLOMEW Joseph * PUC
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC; PUC CONSUMER PUC * PUC
Cc: HELLMAN Marc * PUC; Smith Natascha B
Subject: FW: UM 2206 additional documentation of ongoing outage for the docket
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 7:40:26 AM

Good morning,

Please add the below email to docket UM 2206, thanks.

Joseph Bartholomew
Oregon Public Utility Commission
Senior Telecommunication/Water Analyst
201 High St SE. Suite 207
Salem, OR 97301
503-689-4016
Joseph.bartholomew@puc.oregon.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Priscilla Weaver <priscilla@saltmarshranch.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 7:19 AM
To: BARTHOLOMEW Joseph * PUC <Joseph.BARTHOLOMEW@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: UM 2206 additional documentation of ongoing outage for the docket

This message arrived at 7:35pm on Tuesday, September 27 from Jackie Morris:

“Just received new email. Our landline 541-899-9989 and our neighbor Lori's is not working right now. The phone
rings but we can not pick it up and the person can't hear you on the other end. Right before that it was dead and right
before that it was just a dial tone that wouldn't go way.”

I have asked Jackie for Lori’s last name and phone number and will forward it when received.

Thanks.

Priscilla
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